
VS Bulletin: For customers impacted by the situation in Israel - 

10 Oct 2023 

The safety of our customers and our teams is our number one priority, always. 

Currently, we are operating an essential daily service between London and Tel Aviv on 

VS457/VS458, and we will do so as long as it remains safe and our customers need 

and want to travel. 

  

Due to the dynamic situation in Israel, our flying programme remains under constant 

review. After careful consideration we have taken the decision to cancel our seasonal 

second daily service, the VS453 / 454 for the remainder of the Summer season up 

until 28 October 2023. 

 

The following flights will be cancelled today: 

 

VS453 – London Heathrow to Tel Aviv 11-17 Oct 

VS454 – Tel Aviv to London Heathrow 11-17 Oct  

 

The following flight will be cancelled on 14 October:  

VS453 – London Heathrow to Tel Aviv 18 - 28 Oct 

VS454 – Tel Aviv to London Heathrow 18 - 28 Oct 

. 

 
 

 

 


